
	

 

 

May 28, 2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are pleased to announce that students will take part in an Internet Safety/Social Media workshop at 
Wagner Middle School. The presenters are from the NYC District Attorney’s Office and Corporation 
Counsel. 
 
This interactive workshop includes information on how to be safe while using social media and gaming, 
what constitutes inappropriate behavior while using social media, actions and their potential legal 
consequences, resources, and statistics on bullying and cyber bullying. 
 
In order to make the presentation effective, we are presenting this workshop in small groups of two 
classes at a time. Students will have time for discussions, questions and answers and receive resources. 
We are starting this process with 8th grade and will continue until all students have participated in the 
workshop.  
 
We are excited about our partnership with NYC District Attorney’s Office and Corporation Counsel 
and ask you to continue this important conversation at home regarding Internet Safety.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Rehn Losquadro 
Principal 

	
 


